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LORETTA CAMMACK 

District Clerk 

July 12,202 

To the Citizens ofNacogdoches County: 

Please be advised that due to a positive Covid-19 testing result for a deputy clerk in the office of the 
Nacogdoches County District Clerk, it will be necessary for our office to be closed Monday, July 13, 
2020- Friday, July 17, 2020, in accordance with the recommendations of the Centers for Disease 
Control for personal quarantine. 

Because of the nature of many of our duties, we are limited with matters we can continue from 
remote locations; however, we are working with all Nacogdoches County Courts and Departments 
to provide necessary services for the continuation of their functions. Our legal community will 
continue to have efile processes completed for all legal filings with limited delays. 

We continue to be available by email: dclerk@co.nacogdoches. tx. us. Limited telephone calls will 
be handled remotely and we strongly suggest email as an alternative if you require our assistance. 

Please note that passport application acceptance services provided by my office are suspended until 
further notice. You may also anticipate several months' delay in processing by the State Department 
as they have only recently reopened their passport issuance divisions and are dealing with a 
considerable amount of back log of applications from March of this year with the onset ofCovid-19 
in addition to new applications. 

My staff and I wish to assure you that we are committed to provide services to our community while 
taking every measure possible to protect both your health and safety. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me direct should you have any questions or concerns. 

1 01 West Main Street, Room 120 
Nacogdoches, Texas 75961 

936.560.7730 • Fax 936.560.7839 
lcammack@co.nacogdoches.tx.us 


